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CITY OF DORAL 

COUNCIL MEETING MEMORANDUM 

MAYOR AND COUNCIL 
 

ITEM TITLE: 

A RESOLUTION OF THE MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF DORAL, 
FLORIDA, AMENDING RESOLUTION No. 25-39 TO SPECIFY THAT THE SERGEANT-AT-

ARMS POSITION SHALL BE ASSIGNED SOLELY FOR THE PROTECTION AND SECURITY 

OF THE MAYOR; PROVIDING FOR IMPLEMENTATION; PROVIDING FOR 

INCORPORATION OF RECITALS; AND PROVIDING FOR AN EFFECTIVE DATE 

 

 BRIEF HISTORY: 

On January 27, 2025, the City Council adopted Resolution No. 25-39, which approved the 

creation of the Sergeant-at-Arms position for the City of Doral. The Sergeant-at-Arms was 

established to enhance safety and security during official City functions. Following additional 

review, the City Council has determined that it is appropriate and necessary to clarify that the 

Sergeant-at-Arms position shall be dedicated solely to the protection, security, and 

transportation coordination of the Mayor during official City meetings, events, and related 

activities. 

This amendment ensures that the duties of the Sergeant-at-Arms are clearly defined and 

focused on the Mayor’s official needs. 

 

LEGISLATIVE ACTION: (IF APPLICABLE) 

Date: Resolution/Ordinance No. Comments 

01/27/25 Res. No. 25-39 Approved 

   

   

 

FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT: 

The proposed item has a fiscal impact on revenues and/or expenditures in the amount of: 

 

☒  $50,000.00 or less 

 

☐  $50,000.00 or more 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

I respectfully request the City Council’s support in adopting this resolution to clarify that the 

Sergeant-at-Arms position is assigned solely for the protection, security, and transportation 
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coordination of the Mayor. This amendment promotes efficiency, security, and transparency 

regarding the role’s responsibilities. 

 

ATTACHMENT(S): 

A. Draft Resolution. 

B. Res. No. 25-39 


